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“Creating culturally literate citizens who will impact their world for life, liberty, and justice.”

Dear RMCA Parents and Guardians,

Are you looking for an opportunity to get more involved at Rocky Mountain Classical Academy? Are you
interested in the governance of the school, strategic planning, finances, and policy-making for the school
in which your children thrive? If so, please consider running for a parent seat on RMCA's Board of
Directors this October. RMCA is a school created by parents and governed by parents. Your thoughts and
leadership are of value to our wonderful school.

We have 5 seats open this year, 3 Parent Director seats that are elected by the RMCA parents and 2
Community Director seats that are appointed by the board. The Parent Director position is a 3 year term
and the Community Director position is a 1 year term. There are 3 Parent Director seats up for election in
October. Parent Candidates are self-nominated, must have children currently enrolled at RMCA, are
required to have been at RMCA for the 2023-2024 school year, and have fulfilled the required volunteer
hours for last year.

To self-nominate:

e Simply fill out the attached (link above) Board Questionnaire and email to: Jade Baker, Board
Election Coordinator - jbaker@rmcacs.org.

e Applications can also be turned into the front office at the K-8 Campus. (Hard copies of the
questionnaire will be available at the office beginning Monday, August 26th).

e Applications must be received by September 24th, at 5:00 pm. If you are unsure or have
questions, come to the next Board meeting on Thursday, September 5th at 6:30 pm or email a
current Board Member (their email addresses can be found on the RMCA website,
RMCACS.ORG).

Election Timeline:

e Applications will be accepted August 23rd through September 24th.

e The Board will interview candidates during a live open session on October 3rd at 6:30 pm.

e The Election will take place October 7th through October 11th. All parents and guardians of
current students are eligible to vote. Homeschool parents can vote October 7th through October
11th at the homeschool campus. K-8 and preschool parents will vote October 9th through October
10th during parents-teacher conferences at the main campus.

This is a great opportunity for parents to become part of the team that shapes the future of RMCA. We
strongly encourage all parents and guardians with a civic mindset to consider running for a seat on our
Board of Directors!

Thank you for your consideration,

The Rocky Mountain Classical Academy Board of Directors:
Molara awou@y'u, De. Scolt Cafﬁzy, Randi 'ronn, Jamie ?«'Acﬂen, gw.a Starnes, Beau Smif:ﬁ, Dade Baker
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